
NATCA Welcomes New Facility:
​Dubuque FCT (DBQ)

NATCA is excited to welcome
Dubuque Federal Contract Tower
(DBQ) to the NATCA family. Dubuque
Regional Airport is in Dubuque County,
Iowa. The airport is owned by the city
of Dubuque and is operated as a
department of the city government.
DBQ is used for general aviation, and 
there is one airline – American Airlines
– which operates two flights daily to
and from DBQ and Chicago-O’Hare.
The airport offers maintenance and
refueling services, including service for
jets.

“I see NATCA as a professional
family,” said DBQ FacRep Alan Brown.

“We're all part of an elite career field, and it's fantastic to have an
organization that stands with you. DBQ is growing quite rapidly. To have
NATCA representation now is absolutely a great thing, especially as we
continue to expand and serve the flying community through the National
Airspace System.” 

View the list of all 122 NATCA-represented FCTs here. 

View Your Contracts & MOUs on NATCA's Website

Did you know you can
review your collective
bargaining agreement
(CBA) and
Memorandums of
Understanding
(MOUs) on the
NATCA website? Our

https://www.natca.org/federal-contract-tower-air-traffic-controllers/


Union’s website is full
of useful information.
It is a great tool to
empower yourself
and know your rights.
Click here to review
your CBA.

Reminder: Jan. 31 Is Deadline to Apply for
Consideration to Attend NiW

After a two-year
hiatus due the COVID
pandemic, we are
excited to announce
that NATCA in
Washington will be
held in 2022. This
event is critically
important for
NATCA’s legislative
efforts by providing
training to our
members, helping to
build relationships on
Capitol Hill, and by
advocating NATCA
priorities to our

elected officials.

This year, the conference will be a two-day event taking place on March 28
and 29 at the Marriott Marquis in Washington, D.C. Activists who wish to
attend must complete this questionnaire by Jan. 31.

Members will receive a notification of confirmation of attendance on or
before Feb. 7. Please do not make travel arrangements until confirmation is
received.

Beginning in mid-February, Washington, D.C., will implement a city-wide
vaccine mandate that requires hotels, including the Marriott Marquis, and
other venues to verify their patrons have been fully vaccinated, so please
plan accordingly.

https://www.natca.org/contracts-mous/
https://www.natca.org/events/niw/
https://form.jotform.com/220170468756156
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